redbricks | school

‘ CIRCULAR
Ref.No-Cir/RBS/2019-20/No.18 Date: 19.07.2019
To: Class 9, Class 10 & Class 12
From: The Principal
Subject: Field Trip

Dear Parents.

This is to inform you that Class 9 to 12 is scheduled to go for a Field Trip on 23" July 2019, Tuesday to
BSE Institute Limited from Redbricks School Santej Campus.

They will be leaving from Santej Campus at 11:30 am. You are requested to pick your child after the visit at
2:00 pm from Abhishree Avenue. Nehru Nagar.

Students are requested to carry heavy snacks and water bottle along with them. as they will not be in school
premises during lunch time.

Regards,

5l
Ms. Sutapa Mishra
The Principal

Redbricks School



